
Dear Committee Chair and Committee Members 
 
I am Zachary Cassidy, on behalf of Dakota Resource Council, standing in opposition to 
HB1280. This bill will make it easier for the state government to retaliate against entities 
that would vote against water projects because it would require a tally of who votes 
against projects.  This is likely undemocratic and unconstitutional. 
 
As such we urge a DO NOT PASS on this Bill.  


